
                                                          
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5  
 

Year 5 Trip to Babbs Hill, Canterbury – Thursday 1st December 2022 
 
On Thursday 1st December, both Hornbill and Jaguar classes will be walking from school to Babbs 
Hill. A short 10-minute journey.  
 
Once we are on top of the hill, we will be comparing human and physical geographical features of 
Canterbury and Iceland! This field trip is part of our current Geography topic, looking at the life of 
those in Iceland and comparing it to the landscapes of Canterbury.  
 
On the day, children should arrive in school as normal. They will leave shortly after lunch and will 
be back in time for usual collection of 3pm.  
 
 
On the day, children will need:  
 

 Full school uniform including sensible shoes and a warm coat. 

 A bottle of water.  

 
There is no cost for the trip and you will already have completed the consent form for local trips as 
part of the admissions process so no further consent will be required from you. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mr Cullen and Mrs Cole 
 
 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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